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Thank you for all your continued support this half term.  Thankfully it 

has been an uninterrupted term when the children and their teachers 

have been able to enjoy continuity with their learning. 

Mixing together as a whole school has brought back all the ‘fun and 

games’ of school life.  There is certainly a buzz in the air as you walk 

through school. 

The children have worked hard and certainly deserve to ‘put their feet 

up’ next week.  Have a lovely half term break however you chose to 

spend it. 

Best Wishes 

Julie 

Welcome to our Reception children 

Starting school is a big deal for all concerned.  Our reception children 

(and of course their parents) have shown great courage to settle into 

Big School so quickly.  Well done 

Harrison, Jack, Dougie, Dylan, Freya, Amy, Iria & Ivy 
 

We also express a warm welcome to new children throughout the 

school. 

Freddie (Year 1) 

Bobbie (Year 2) 

and 

Daniella (Year 3) 
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The ’48 Hour Rule’ 

The Government says that any staff member or child with diarrhoea 

and/or vomiting symptoms must stay away or be excluded from the 

school until they have been free of symptoms for 48 hours  

(the '48 hour rule') and feel well. 
 

 

 

 

Parent Helper/Volunteer to help in library and listen to readers – see Ingrid. 

Cash Free School 

We are a cash free school.  You may pay for lunches, music lessons and 

clubs via the Pupil Asset Parent App (MIS) or direct to the school account. 

Our details are sort code 20 62 61, account number 70412058, account 

name NCC Fleggburgh C of E VC Primary School. 

PA Parent App – if it is your first time using the app, tap First Login/Forgot 

Password, 

then enter the email address that the school has on record for you.  When 

you tap Submit, PA will send you an email which will allow you to set your 

password.  You need to inform school if your email address has changed. 

You will be asked to set a four digit PIN before you login.  Please contact 

the school office if you are having difficulty logging on to Pupil Asset. 

 

Parent Helpers/Volunteers  

We are currently looking for a parent helpers / volunteers to help in the 

library and listen to the children read.  If you can help with this, please 

speak to Mrs Rounce. 
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Dates for your diary 

  

Monday 25th October – 

Friday 29th October  Half Term 
 

Friday 12th November  Individual Photographs (Tempest) 

Thursday 16th November Year 6 National Child Measurement                        

Programme 

Thursday  16th December  Christmas Production 

Friday 17th December  Christingle in Church 
 

 

 

Multi-Sports Club 

We are delighted to be able to offer Multi-Sports club after school 

every Monday from 15:15 until 16:15, at a cost of £2.50 per session, 

starting the first week back Monday 1st November.  This club will be 

run by Premier Sports and will be outside every week unless the 

weather is bad, when the club will not take place and you will need to 

collect your child at normal going home time. 

As we are unaware exactly how many clubs will take place, we will 

invoice you at the end of half term.  Please email 

office@fleggburgh.norfolk.sch.uk if you would like your child to take 

part. 

 

https://www.google.com/url?esrc=s&q=&rct=j&sa=U&url=https://www.hovetonstjohn.co.uk/2018/10/books-for-schools-tokens/&ved=2ahUKEwiJk_upy93zAhVHQ0EAHUyiCGMQqoUBegQIChAB&usg=AOvVaw2VscEOYPjrG5bjAL2zMhHk
mailto:office@fleggburgh.norfolk.sch.uk

